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Greens Committee Minutes

12-08-2015

Members in Attendance: Dave Potthast, Brian Wilhelm, Greg Paydock, John Gumby, Shay
Ballard, Steve Bzdok, Tom Duncan.

Formal Approval of Minutes from 10-13-2015

Chairman Remarks:

Bob had knee surgery and asked Dave Potthast to chair the meeting.

General Manager Report:

Will look at doing the 2016 bunker repairs in March rather than waiting for the end of the
year.

The Grill will again close on Wednesday, December 9 for an event.

Club is financially sound with 14 more members than the same time last year

Head Golf Professional Report:

Snowflake sale went very well. Everything else is going great.

Maintenance Superintendent Report:

Bridge work is continuing. Brian will look at the approach to the new bridge on #2
fairway. May need to be lowered.

Should be done rebuilding the greenside the bunkers on hole 10 (except the upper back
right) and both bunkers on hole 11 in about 10 days.

Fairways are swept for coot poop about once a week.

Trying to mow the greens once a week. Shotguns create a timing problem.

Concrete on 13 and 14 is complete. Need to do some sodding.

Old Business:

Looking at replacing golf carts end of this year, or first of next year. Carts will be
electric, may or may not have automatic braking.
Currently there are about 70 personal carts in use.



e Discussion about closing the course on Tuesday until 11:00 for maintenance. It was
decided not to recommend that. John Gunby suggested using a shotgun at 11:00 twice a
month during the summer.

e Revised Capital request for 2016. Rough mower and new golf cart fleet are being dealt
with by management.

e 1. Paver stone walkway from top of stairs to front of building

e 2. Continue Greenside bunker repairs on at least two holes.

e 3. Replace flagstone access areas to the fairways with concrete.
e 4. Continue to replace planking and railings on bridges.

e 5. Install culverts with concrete surface in place of the two low bridges on #8.

New Business:

e PLMGA offered to buy wood broken tee boxes for the par 3 holes. Decided that it would
just be another thing for maintenance crew to move every day. If the members do not
throw the tees in the natural area they would not use the boxes either.

Members Comments / Concerns: Guest Comments / Concerns:
e None

Adjourn / Next Meeting Date and Time: Adjourned at 4:00 and our next meeting will be
Tuesday, January 12, 2016, 3:00pm at Golf Maintenance.



